Seiectmen's Meeting, Monday, April 19, 1993

Bob Varnum, Road Agent, reported the need to have the body of the
8000 Ford replaced. The cost to replace the body and sand blast
and check the underside for cracks will come to about $5,000.
After some discussion of the highway budget, the selectmen
Aauthorize repairs be made to the truck. Bob asked approval to
strip the old truck and keep the parts when he acquires his new
truck. The old truck is of no value but for parts which the road
crew conld use. Selectmen agreed as long as the parts are stored
and the truck disposed of properly.

West St. road improvement was reviewed as well as the need to
have the roads sealed this year. The weather has caused havoc
with all the road in town. 7Tom will check into the need for a
wetlands permit to replace the culvert on West St.

Tom will check into having a public phone placed outside the town
hall.

Parks and Recreation minutes were reviewed. Selectmen asked that
the members be notified that the selectmen will reqguire more
details on the use of the gym before they vote to implement any
fees as only the selectmen can set policy for the use of town
facilities.

Selectmen discussed notifying all property owners of the upcoming
revaluation.

Selectmen agreed to hold meeting the 1st and 3rd Monday of each
month. If there is need to hold other meetings, notice will be
posted of time and date.

Selectmen signed the supplemental intent to cut for the Winslow
and Franseen properties. They also signed the vield tax warrant.

Meeting adjourned. 8:15 emns



